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Greetings!

In This Issue
So happy to see you
Godfrey Evangelical UCC
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

September updates from Uni-Pres Kindercottage
 
These two tiny tots are SO excited to see each other each day when they come to
Kindercottage. Wouldn't it be great if each of us had someone to hug and greet

each day!  We love their BIG hearts!

https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/about-us/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/staff/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/board-of-directors/
https://www.unipreskindercottage.org/donate/
http://www.unipreskindercottage.org/directors.html
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Uni-Pres-Kindercottage-Daycare-Center-Home-of-the-Busy-Bees/105577722798159
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1114432653715&a=1133282154057&ea=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1114432653715


 

   
 

We are always happy to have visitors! 

These friends came from Evangelical UCC in Godfrey bearing paper products
and other gifts. Thank you so much, Evangelical friends, for your generosity

and for coming to visit with the children.



If you  would like to contact us as to our needs, have questions or want to
schedule a visit, please contact our new executive director, 

Ms. Patsy Mason.

 
Her email is sor4u555@yahoo.com. Her phone numbers are 901-671-2238 or

618-874-6508.
                                                        

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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